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April 14,2021

Ms. Justine M. Cuomo
Girl Scout Ambassador, Troop 525
279 Kensett Road
Manhasset, NY I 1030

Dear Justine,

Thank you for writing to me. I admire your spirit and
commitment to educating girls in underserved communities
about a range of career options.

As a former Girl Scout in my hometown of Caribou,
fuIaine, i have such fond mefiiorres cl'earning badges, and I
remember how wonderful it was to learn new skills. The
character, volunteerism, and confidence that Girl Scouts build
contribute greatly to our society. Girl Scouts taught me that
determination, principles, and respect for others can take you
everywhere you want to go-including to the halls of the United
States Capitol.

The skills that Girl Scouts develop today will help them
become the leaders of tonnorrow. I wish you all the best on the
bright future that lies ahead.

Sincerelv.

t'rr^\ Wt
Susan M. Collins
United States Senator
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